
June 22nd, 2022 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Scholtens Inc. has a long history of reducing costs and driving out waste in an effort to 
consistently offer quality products at affordable market prices.  

In the past 12 months we have not been immune to the rising transportation, supply 
& labour costs, which have all had a significant impact on our operating costs.  

As a result of these industry increases it is necessary for Scholtens to implement a 
price increase effective July 25th, 2022.

As always, we thank you for your commitment to Scholtens Inc. and to our Cottage 
Country brand!   

Regards, 

Stephane Musicka 
Stephane Musicka  
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